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Vision: 

At Toronto Catholic we transform the world 

through witness, faith, innovation and action. 

 

Mission: 

The Toronto Catholic District School Board is an 

inclusive learning community uniting home, parish 

and school and rooted in the love of Christ.  

 

We educate students to grow in grace and 

knowledge to lead lives of faith, hope and charity. 
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A. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

The TCDSB Multi-Year Strategic Plan was updated for 2016-2021.  This 

report recommends an update to the graphic for the MYSP. 
 

B.  PURPOSE  
 

Given the recent update of the Multi-Year Strategic Plan for 2016-2021 this 

report recommends the adoption of a new graphic that captures the new 

Multi-Year strategic directions for 2016-2021. 
 

 

C. BACKGROUND 
 

1. The TCDSB 2012-2015 Multi-year strategic plan was updated for 

2016-2021. 
2. A new template for the graphic is required as a result of the changes. 
3. While updating the graphic, a new look for the graphic was proposed. 
4. The graphic for the 2012-2015 MYSP is shown in Appendix A. 
5. The proposed graphic for the 2016-2021 MYSP is shown in Appendix 

B. 
 

 

D. IMPLEMENTATION, STRATEGIC COMMUNICATIONS 

AND STAKEHOLDER ENGAGEMENT PLAN 
 

The proposed new graphic would be used to replace the previous graphic on 

all board documents and the board website. 
 

 

E. STAFF RECOMMENDATION  
 

Staff recommends the adoption of the proposed new graphic for the TCDSB 2016-

2021 Multi-Year Strategic Plan in Appendix B. 
 


